



LGBTQ+ Advocates Committee
November 09, 2021
1 p.m. – 2:30 p.m.

Via CCC Confer Zoom:
<https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/99472147512?from=addon>

AGENDA

- 1:00 p.m. 1. Roll Call/Sign-In
(Use chat feature if Marie Hicks
Adam Martin
Gerlene Ariel Aquino
Jake Drainville
Courtney Buchanan
Brady Kerr
Steff Warsinski
Christopher Lugo

Adam Moves to Approve the Agenda
Courtney Seconds Approve the Agenda
Agenda approved unanimously

- 1:05 p.m. 2. Action Items

Approval of Minutes

Marie motions to approve minutes as they are
Steff seconds
Minutes are approved unanimously without any changes

- 1:10pm 3. Agenda Items
- 3.1 Discussion Item: Senate Resolution
- o Cameron provides some context for the Senate Resolution: He drew inspiration from Norco College's core commitments, the State Chancellor's Office and the Human Rights Campaign 2018 LGBTQ+ Youth Report.
 - o Requests assistance with wording on the Senate Resolution
 - o Peggy and Cameron began working on this at the end of Spring 2020.

- o Should we spend more time on this or send it to the Academic Senate in November?

- o Feedback on Senate Resolution:

We discussed adjusting the language and correcting typos.

We've been talking about the Senate Resolution for a while.

What would be the advantage of putting this off until Spring?

Funding Question: The Chancellor has set aside 10 million dollars. This funding seems to be different from the funds that Norco College already has. The Governor's State Budget is allocating \$10m one time funds specifically to LGBTQ+ Student Support Centers in this year's budget.

One of our EMP goals is to close the equity gap amongst LGBTQ(IA)+ students. Goal 3, Objective 3.4

Cameron will correct the resolution and send the updated version via email.

- o Marie moves that we bring this Senate Resolution to Senate this Monday, November 15th.

- o Jake seconds.

- o Motion passes unanimously, no abstentions.

3.2 Discussion Item: Senate Charter (due March 2022)

- o

- o Faculty are welcome to contact Daniela to receive key card access to the Unity Zone. If faculty would like to volunteer time to work in the space, look out for this upcoming email.

3.4 Information Item: Data collection meeting recap

- o We met again with Greg and Caitlyn. They met with their region 9 advisory group, and there isn't much that's being done.
- o We've discussed what we can do internally with s-8 (e (-86[n.3 UJ 0 ge)-1212.4 b.3 (ei)-8.